Brandon Pike

From: Lisa Roisen <sadiecat1@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:20 PM

To: Brandon Pike

Subject: Case No. SPR-ADJ-DAP-DR22-24 /184 unit apartment complex

Brandon Pike Planner 1,

As a property owner in Woodscape, | am opposed to the high density RM right next to a single family neighborhood. A
medium density RM like the Woodscape Glen would be much more in keeping with neighborhood of Woodscape. Has
the traffic impact to this neighborhood been taken into consideration? The numerous cars that will be coming and going
from this high density apartment complex through a family neighborhood with many children?

| am also opposed to the removal of the trees and the thicket that house all kinds of animals and birds, some protected
birds like the red tailed hawk which are regularly sited in those trees. John Miller has always been an advocate for the
environment and the watershed, so why is he not protecting his own property?

The protected white oaks need to be protected and not moved like the Costco project site. Those trees were there
before any of us and need to remain in their original site.

The City needs to step in and protect the trees and wildlife, regardless of the designation the property has been given in
times past. This is a new day and age and open protected space is more important than high density apartments.
Sincerely,

Lisa

Sent from my iPad



